
 Postmaster and Postmen outside Pewsey Post Office 

SUNDAY MAIL DELIVERIES

Extract from a letter from Mark Cooper, Bramshaw Vicarage, March 13, 1850

“...Then let meetings be everywhere held in our cities and towns; let sermons be preached in every pulpit; 
let petitions pour in from every parish in the kingdom, until Sunday labour is and by the Post-office 
abolished, and abolished for ever.

The village of Seend, in the county, has set a noble example; in compliance with unanimous wish of the 
inhabitants, the Post Master-General has sanctioned, in that village, the cessation of the delivery of 
letters on the Lord's day....”

Salisbury and Winchester Journal Saturday 16 March 1850
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